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Mr. Jon Huss
Powder River Basin Resource

Council
624 N. 6th Street
Douglas, Wyoming 82633

Dear Mr. Huss:
'

I am responding to your letter of September 26, 1980, regarding the
Conoco, Inc. Sand Rock Mill Project (Docket 40-8743). In your letter
you requested to be sent or referred to the agency wnich could send you
a copy of the Conoco application document. NRC requires applicants to
make copies of their environmental report availabl'e for distribution;
however, the application volume is only available for review and copying
at the NRC's Public Document Room (PDR),1717 H Street, N. W., Washington,

,' D. C. 20555. The application contains about 400 pages and the charge
for the copy service is 8c per page. Requests for copies'can be made by

: letter addressed to the Public Document Room and should reference the
project's Docket #40-8743.

If I can be of any assistance in the future, please contact me.

Sincerely,

$$'~ } 0 Vet.&
Kathleen J. Hamill
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management
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